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FEBRUARY 2025 

Central Arnhem Road Upgrades 

Tender release - Stuart Highway to Tandangle Hill 
 

Dear Stakeholder 

The Northern Territory Government is delivering long term upgrades on Central Arnhem Road.  

A design and construction tender to upgrade 46.6 kilometres from the Stuart Highway to Tandangle Hill 

(from chainage 0km to 46.6km) has been released via Tenders Online. The tender period will close on 

Wednesday 7 May 2025, with construction works expected to start in late 2025. 

The upgrades will deliver a dual-lane seal with flood immunity improvements. This will improve 

connectivity, travel time, road safety and accessibility.  

These works form part of the program to upgrade priority sections of Central Arnhem Road. $355 million 

has been committed to deliver upgrades, including $280 million from the Australian Government and  

$75 million from the Northern Territory Government.  

Three sections of road, totaling more than 24 kms near Beswick, the Goyder approaches and Bulman 

Airfield, have already been completed under the Central Arnhem Road Upgrades. The contract for 

construction of 18kms near Mountain Valley Station (from Ch158 km to Ch176 km) has been awarded and 

is expected to start in April 2025.  

For more information on completed, current and future works visit dli.nt.gov.au/projects, email 

transport.planning@nt.gov.au or phone 08 8924 7118.  
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